
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
 

COLUMBUS INDIANA PHILHARMONIC HIRES HANNAH NIEMAN AS MARKETING & 
COMMUNICATIONS SPECIALIST 

 
January 24, 2019 (Columbus, Ind.) –  The Columbus Indiana 
Philharmonic welcomes Hannah Nieman as Marketing & 
Communications Specialist to the organization. Hannah will 
manage all facets of marketing for the Philharmonic. 
 
Hannah comes to Columbus following two years in Muncie, Indiana 
working as a digital media specialist at the Academy of Model 
Aeronautics (AMA). While employed with the AMA, Hannah 
oversaw the digital edition of a monthly publication, coordinated the 
development and delivery of two e-newsletters and additional 
publications’ emails, produced and edited a biweekly webcast, and 
developed a digital content management workflow. 
 
“The Columbus Philharmonic is delighted to welcome Hannah to our 
organization. She brings a wealth of expertise, energy, and passion 
for the arts to her new position,” Music Director David Bowden said. 
 
Hannah holds a Bachelor of Arts from the University of Indianapolis 
where she majored in communication with an emphasis in electronic 
media and a minor in political science. While at the University of Indianapolis, Hannah was heavily involved 
with UIndyTV, the student-managed television station. She served as the station’s operations manager 
during her senior year, assisting the instructor and overseeing production. In her spare time, Hannah also 
worked with the University of Indianapolis Theatre Department, often working on the paint crew. 
 
Hannah grew up in Brownstown, Indiana and is happy to return to the area. Her orientation with the 
Philharmonic began January 10.  
 
 
ABOUT COLUMBUS INDIANA PHILHARMONIC 
 
Founded in 1987 under the auspices of Columbus Pro Musica, Inc., the Columbus Indiana Philharmonic 
and David Bowden have received local, state, national and international recognition, winning five ASCAP 
awards for Creative Programming and consistently receiving rave reviews for their performances. With a 
full complement of concerts and music education programs, the Philharmonic is proud to be one of the arts 
organizations that contribute to the rich quality of life enjoyed by residents of Columbus and South-Central 
Indiana. 
 

The Columbus Indiana Philharmonic is a public, not-for-profit organization supported by private donations and the 
Columbus Area Arts Council. This project is made possible by the support of the Indiana Arts Commission and the 

National Endowment for the Arts, a federal agency. 
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